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City of Duluth seeking election judges for August 13 Primary Election and November 5 General
Election

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] The City of Duluth is seeking residents to serve as election judges for the
upcoming August 13 Primary Election and the November 5 General Election.

 

Election judges are trained to handle all aspects of voting at the polling place. Serving as an
election judge is a chance to learn about elections, and is a great service to the community.

 

You must be eligible to vote in Minnesota and be able to read, write, and speak English in order to
serve as an election judge. Students 16 and 17 years old can be election judge trainees. Election
judges can choose to be volunteers or be compensated for their service. Employers are required
to give employees who serve as election judges time off from work without a reduction in pay,
with certain qualifications. Learn more here: https://www.sos.state.mn.us/elections-voting/get-
involved/become-an-election-judge/.

https://duluthmn.gov/city-clerk/elections-voter-services/be-an-election-judge/

 

If you are interested in serving as an election judge, please contact Robert Shipp in the City
Clerk’s Office, at rshipp@duluthmn.gov or by phone at (218) 730-5257.
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